
 ATTENTION 

 

May 2019 

It is that time of the year that we need to be aware 

of the wildlife in the area. 

A mother bear and her cubs have been sighted along 

the hill in the Chief Jules Subdivision, Chase, BC 

PLEASE watch your children and your pets 

DO NOT leave garbage out to attract them 


